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Re: Secondary Contaminants (Revised – Original letter sent July 10, 2015) 

Lake Tarpon MHP 

PWS-ID No. 6521000 

Pinellas County 

 

Dear Mr. Flynn: 

 

The Department is in receipt of Secondary contaminant analysis results for samples collected on January 

21, 2015, for the referenced water system. Review of these results show Manganese exceeded the 

Maximum Contaminant Level. No action, in response to the exceedance, will be required at this time. 

 

Please be advised that the Department may, in the future, require follow-up action in the form of 

increased monitoring and/or water treatment plant modification if the degree of the exceedance, or 

customer complaints, warrant. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (813) 470-5784 or via e-mail at 

Gerald.Foster@DEP.state.fl.us 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gerald B. Foster 

Environmental Consultant 

Compliance Assurance Program 

FDEP - Southwest District 
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